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PUBLIC NOTICE
April 25, 2022

The City of Boaz Council will hold a public hearing in the Boaz Senior Center located at 112 Church
Street Boaz, AL 35957 on May 9, 2022 at 6:00 pm. The purpose of the public hearing will be to zone
recently annexed property owned by Dan and Sheila Smith to R-1 (Low Density Detached Residential
District). The property is located at 1151 East Henderson Road Boaz, AL 35957.

Said property is described as follows:

Lot 5 of the A.D. Allen first Addition according to the survey and plat therof as the same appears of

record in Plat Book 6 Page 46 in the Probate Office of Marshall County, Alabama, situated in Marshall
County, Alabama. (B-3721:5)

At the said time and place, all persons in favor of or in opposition to said zoning can be heard.
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